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This Week
We have been learning all about Bog Babies
and their habitats. We used natural materials
to create our own Bog Baby homes and then
used salt dough to make Bog Baby friends. In
maths, we have been continuing our learning
about time. We have talked and written about
what we do every day and used clocks and
playdough to help us tell the time.

Trip to Addison Park Pond

We are looking forward to taking the children
to see the boggy pond at the park in
Kempston. We shall take a snack to eat and
return to school in time for lunch. Please
make sure that your child has sensible shoes
or trainers and a coat.




Next week
We shall be continuing our work on Bog
Baby. In maths, we shall be exploring 3d
shapes and their properties and using
them through play to extend our learning.

P.E clothes

- We have started doing our P.E lessons
outside, so that we can practice skills for
Sports day in June. We still have a
number of children who do not have a P.E
kit in school. Please make sure that you
send a named t-shirt, shorts and trainers —
it is not safe for children to be wearing their
uniform and shoes for P.E.




Congratulations

On Friday mornings we have an award assembly where we
celebrate children’s achievements. Each week we choose a child
from each class who has achieved well during the week and they

We also choose a child from-each class that has shown our value of

This month our value is excellence. One child from each key stage is
chosen for work of the week their work is put up in the entrance.

Achievement

Awards
Otters —Adriana — for
being a super
translator
Lions - Anisha —
super writing about
Bog Baby

Perseverence
Value Award

Otter — Callum
Lions - Jayda

L]
receive a smiley face badge which goes on the wall in the classroom.

the month and their picture goes on the values tree in the entrance.




